
 

 

 

 
 
  

 01/16 

SAFETY HEALTH AWARENESS RESEARCH PROGRAM (SHARP) 

CONTRIBUTIONS   

 

(VIA E-MAIL & POST) 

Gentlemen and Mesdames, 

Please be advised that based on current levels in the SHARP Fund, it has 

become necessary to increase the contribution rate from $.005 to $.01 per 

hour, as per your respective Collective Agreements. 

A new self-report form will be sent to you later this month which will 

include the new contribution rate of $.01 (reporting for January hours). 

We will revert to $.005 as soon as appropriate in keeping with the 

Collective Agreement. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the CONIFER 

office. 

    
 
 
      _____________________________ 

Elna Martell 
Conifer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
EM/ks 
Jan 19, 2016 


